
2024-2025
School Calendar
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Scan to Learn

More

Print this
calendar out
and hang it in
a noticeable
spot in your

house.

Together with your child,
mark important dates
during the school year
like upcoming quizzes,

tests, assignments, and
projets.

Mark the days when your
student will use Paper

throughout the week/month
to help with any homework

questions, assignments,
writing, and study support!



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

August 2024

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30

September 2024

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31

October 2024

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

24 25 26 27 28 29 30

November 2024

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30 31

December 2024

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30 31

January 2025

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28

February 2025

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

30 31

March 2025

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30

April 2025

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

May 2025

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30

June 2025

Activity
Ideas:

Submit writing to
the Review Center

for feedback

Get 1:1 support
from a tutor on

Live Help

Practice reading and
comprehension skills
with Paper Reading

Independently practice
math and english skills

with Paper Missions


